Template letter to send to MPs

You can find your MP’s contact details here: https://members.parliament.uk/members/commons 

Extending prescribing responsibilities so patients get the right care, in the right place, at the right time

As one of your constituents, and as an X, I am writing to ask if you will support the #PrescribingNow campaign.

The campaign is being run by the British Dietetic Association, the Royal College of Occupational Therapists, the British and Irish Orthoptic Society, the Society of Radiographers, the Royal College of Speech and Language Therapists, the British Association of Prosthetists and Orthotists, the College of Operating Department Practitioners, and the Institute of Osteopathy. They are calling on the Government to use its powers under the Medicines and Medical Devices Act (2021) to extend independent prescribing responsibilities to their members.

Such an extension would reduce administrative burdens and streamline processes within the NHS—objectives that align with the government’s commitment to improving patient care and enhancing workforce efficiency. It would deliver better and more timely care to the people we support, enabling patients to get the right care, in the right place, at the right time.

In recent years, important progress has been made in modernising healthcare legislation, with prescribing rights extended to various allied health professionals, including physiotherapists and podiatrists. However, there is still more to do, and I hope you would support the call for independent prescribing responsibilities to be extended to dietitians, occupational therapists, orthoptists, diagnostic radiographers, speech and language therapists, osteopaths, prosthetists and orthotists, and operating department practitioners.

You can support the campaign in two ways:
· Express your support on social media using the #PrescribingNow hashtag and dedicated graphic accessible on the campaign’s dedicated webpage https://www.rcslt.org/policy/england/campaigns
· Use the template letter to the Secretary of State for Health and Social Care that I understand you have been sent, but which is also accessible on the webpage.

If you need any assistance with this, please contact elissa.cregan@rcslt.org

I look forward to hearing back from you soon.
